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Thank you for the opportunity to review the revised draft of the Service Performance Reporting 
Standard. 
 
On behalf of both the Commerce Commission and the Electricity Authority, I can confirm that we 
have no further substantive comments on the XRB’s draft Standard on Service Performance 
Reporting. We are pleased to note that much of our feedback was incorporated into this revised 
draft, particularly the removal of the requirement to report performance in terms of outputs, 
impacts and outcomes to make the Standard less prescriptive. 
 
Regards 
 
Susan McMillan 
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